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TRIBAL BUSINESS COUNCIL 
THREE AFFILIATED TRIBES 

TRIBAL BUSINESS CHAMBERS 

July 09, 1987 
Special Meeting 

Ed Lone Fight, Chairman; Edmund White Bear, Vice-chairman; Ted Lone 
Fight III, Secretary; Delvin Driver, Elgin Crows Breast and Jim 
Massett. 

Hugh Baker, Treasurer. 

Paige Baker, Reservation Programs; Dr. Alonzo T. Spang, Sr., BIA 
Superintendent; Allen R. McKay, Director Game & Fish Dept.; Rick 
Noel, Real Estate Di v. , Corp of Engineers; LCT Chas w. Jones, Deputy 
Dist. Engr. Corp of Engineers; David Vader, Planning Div. Corp of 
Engineers; Roy Snyder, Garrison Project Corp of Engineers; Lon 
Larson, Riverdale Real Estate Office Corp of Engineers; Doug 
Misterek, Real Estate Div. Corp of Engineers; Dorren Lone Fight, 
Director KMHA; Jerry Schmitz, Appraisel Aberdeen S.D; Shirlene K. 
Eagle, Realty Specialist Area Office; Duane G. Wegner, BIA Review 
Appraiser; Adeline Burnsell, Realty Officer BIA Ft. Berthold; David 
B. Campball, Real Estate Appraisel; Ed Hall, TAT Planning; Lisa 
Redford, Ahead of the Herd; Pete Coffeey Jr., KMHA; Col. Steven G. 
West Dist. US Army Corps of Engineers; LTC Charls E. Cowan, Dept. 
Director Civil Works; Raymond Cross, Tribal Attorney; John E . 
Velchradsky, Corps of Engineers; Rae Schobinger, KX13 News; Perry 
Moll, KX13 News; and Judy Black Hawk, Recording Secretary. 

CALL TO ORDER 
Meeting called to order at 10:15 a.m. 

ROLL CALL 
Roll called by Secretary Lone Fight III, quorum present. 

TAKEN AREA OF TRIBAL LANDS 
Ed Lone Fight said this was a informal meeting with the Army Corp of 
Engineers to discuss continuing problems with shoreline developments, 
Recreation and Just Compensation. The meeting is a result of Senator 
Inoyie's direction. Senator Inoyie requested the Tribe to meet with 
existing federal agencies and look at the law and review it so that 
it can be filed with the final report with the Garrison Unit Tribal 
Advisory Committee. Ed LOne Fight said the Tribe's position is that 
we get the shoreline back. The situation that the Tribe is under 
right now is poor at best. The Tribe would like to continue leases 
that have been executed by the Army of Corp of Engineers and make 
sure that they are honored and people have access to these recreation 
sites. Public have to pass Tribal and Indian owned lands to get to 
recreation sites • 
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Col. west said he is totally in support of the recreation sites, said 
the Corp of Engineers have seven (7) leases in effect. Tribe will 
meet with the Governor of North Dakota on July 14th to discuss 
Tourist under Economic Concerns. Col. west said he would execute 
everything that is discussed today and will report back to his 
administrators. Col. West does not have the authority to authorize 
the concerns the Tribe has. Col. west said we could try and resolve 
as many problems as we can. Ed Lone Fight, Allen McKay, Adeline 
Burnsell, Col. West, and other members of the corp will fly over the 
shorelines so the Army Corp of Engineers will have an idea of what 
the Tribe is talking about. Ed Lone Fight said that Tribe would like 
to get Four Bears back for $1.00. Col West said he does not have the 
authority, but will make recommendations on the Four Bears Area. Col. 
West said that they would like to come up with an agreement on Four 
Bears. 

ADJOURNMENT 
Meeting adjourned at 3:04 p.m. 
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